
When customers instruct 
TRANSDEC to remove and 
store their office furniture, they 
have the additional option, 
should they no longer require 
the furniture, of donating it 
for re-use, saving the further 
expense and environmentally 
damaging option of landfill.

If this option is taken, the furniture 
is then stored in one of TRANSDEC’s  
ReWORK warehouses and itemised, 
then it is added to their ReWORK 
website for viewing by approved 
charities, educational facilities or 
start-up businesses.

Re-use benefits communities across 
the UK as well as the environment. 
With the fully transparent process, 
our customers have full access to 
individual furniture details and 
receive official certification when it 
is re-homed. 

WORKHORSE GROUP & TRANSDEC’S SOCIAL RESPONSIBILITY NEWSLETTER - October 2023 1

TRANSDEC Delivers 
Increased Social Value 
for Customers 

ReWORK to Support 
the Kilmarnock FC 
Foundation 
Following a request via Workhorse Generation, TRANSDEC are 
currently preparing the donation of much needed furniture for 
Kilmarnock FC’s Community Hub through its ReWORK initiative.

Based at their Community Hub at Rugby Park Stadium, Killie’s Foundation work 
with people from across Ayrshire representing all ages, stages, backgrounds and 
circumstances. We’ll have a full report in our November newsletter.



Take Advantage of Being Able 
to Re-Use Your Own Furniture! 

TRANSDEC Host Scottish 
Family Business Road Trip

Could 
TRANSDEC 
Help Your 
Community?

ReWORK isn’t a tick-box solution. The 
process of removal to re-use is detailed 
and transparent. This means that we 
can guarantee you will be aware of the 
journey your used furniture has taken 
and where it has been re-used.

Once the furniture is re-homed, the 
donating company receives an official 
certificate with date of re-use and the 
details of the end user. The ReWORK 
website has news features and latest 
project information, ensuring that the 
benefits of re-use are clearly identified 
and highlighted.

HOW TO DONATE TO ReWORK

ReWORK is a Social Value initiative 
from TRANSDEC Moving Business. 
Where traditionally TRANSDEC 
would have been paid to undertake 
a commercial office move and then 
also paid to dispense of any unwanted 
furniture, including shipping costs.

With ReWORK, customers pay 
TRANSDEC for the commercial office 
move and also for the cost of removing 
and warehousing any unwanted 

furniture for a period of six months.
In return ReWORK host a dedicated 
website for listing and promoting 
furniture for re-use. Once furniture 
has been requested and approved for 
donation, it is done so at no cost to the 
recipient.

TRANSDEC and ReWORK could not 
offer this much needed service without 
the help of TRANSDEC customers.

To become a customer or to receive a 
quote for commercial removals and/
or storage, please call TRANSDEC on 
Freephone: 0800 169 9309 or visit our 
website at www.transdec.co.uk

By choosing TRANSDEC, companies automatically benefit from 
a short review buffer in the re-distribution process for unwanted  
furniture. This time has been used by some customers to evaluate 
their Estate requirements and, on occasion, they choose to re-
use furniture they have already approved for ReWORK.

TRANSDEC recently hosted Family Business United Director, Paul Andrews, and 
a number of visiting guests on FBU’s one week long road trip of Scotland. The 
meeting took place at the Falkirk Stadium where East Stirlingshire Football Club, 
who are sponsored by TRANSDEC and ReWORK, ground share with Falkirk FC. 

TRANSDEC, through its ReWORK initiative are 
always looking for suitable recipients of re-use 
office furniture. 

If you think we can help you, please get in 
touch via the www.reworktogether.co.uk 
website or email info@reworktogether.co.uk
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TRANSDEC Director, Simon Dickerson, 
was delighted to welcome Paul and 
his FBU contingent. Simon was joined 
by East Stirlingshire FC Community 
Director, Fraser Cromar, who detailed 
the work that TRANSDEC, ReWORK 
and TRANSDEC’s charity hub 
Workhorse Generation have already 
done with the club and its surrounding 
community as well as other Scottish 
football clubs.

Simon said, “I’m delighted to welcome 
Paul and his guests to the Falkirk 
Stadium on their Family Business Road 
Trip. TRANSDEC are busy setting roots 
in the Stirling and Falkirk area due 
to business growth in Scotland and 
northern England.”

“With TRANSDEC being a family 
business since 1986, we are proud 
members of FBU, the organisation that 
champions family businesses globally.”
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Long and Short Distance Moves 
are Delivered by WH Short’s Fleet  

The team at WH Short Removals and 
Storage have an extensive fleet of 
vehicles available to them to cover 
all domestic removal requirements. 
From HGV to Lutons and Crew Cabs 
(all with their own names!), WH Short 
have multiple cubic feet options that 
ensure competitive pricing and stress- 
free moving.

These smartly branded vehicles 
travel with our skilled crews who are 
the proud trusted custodians of our 
customers’ prized life possessions! 

Since 1974 WH Short have 
moved many customers to 
and from their local villages 
and towns but they also move 
people much further afield!

Were our crews 
near you? 
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